
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Friday 18th November 2016 

 

 

CLASS NEWS CLASS NEWS –  

On Thursday 25th November the Christingle Service will take 

place at St Pauls. Please bring an orange into school on 

Monday so we can make Christingles in school. 

This Week’s Learning 

On Wednesday we met Buddy from the NSPCC who helped us 

learn about Child Line and how to deal with any worries that 

we have. We also made posters to help us remember and for 

others learn about Child Line. 

  

During our RE lessons we have begun to look at the story of 

the Nativity. We are focussing on different people 

throughout the story and how they might have felt at the 

time. We then thought about our personal experiences 

where we may have shared a similar feeling. It has been 

interesting looking at King Herod and how many children 

have felt angry or jealous at some point. Well done unicorns 

for opening up about these tricky feelings.  

ROLL OF HONOUR 

 

 

Learner of the Week is for  

Elizabeth Bissett 

For – a remarkable piece of RE work 

where she has been looking at other 

people’s viewpoints and their feelings. 

Lizzie also shared her own experiences 

for a similar feeling.   

 

Well done Millie for moving up to gold! 

 

Dojo leaders- Logon, Zeeshan and 

Oliver E. 

(Mrs Todd is also beating me in the run 

for most dojos!) 

 

Building Learning Power award goes to 

Louie Slater. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

24th November – 10.30am Christingle Service at St Pauls.  

25th November – Non uniform (please bring items for the PTA hamper raffle). 

9th December – Panto trip 

12th December – Junior Carol Service (including year 2 children in Unicorns). 

15th December – Unicorns Christmas lunch 

 

 


